
 

What we’ve been up to 

As the first days of summer approach, the 

HOA Board got busy sprucing up the sub-

division. The frontage fence got a nice 

facelift. After years of water damage 

from the irrigation system, Tornado Power 

Cleaning, a local contractor, was hired to 

power wash and stain our exterior 

fencing. Our landscapers have adjusted 

the irrigation system to minimize future 

damage. 

 

We also upgraded our stop signs, which 

were faded and posed a night safety 

hazard having lost much of their 

reflectivity. All 10 signs were replaced by 

the AMS maintenance team. We hope to 

either paint or replace the sign posts to 

make them uniform.  

 

If you have ideas or 

suggestions about  

what our next steps 

should be, please let us 

know. 
 
The Villas of Spring Creek Board of Directors 
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